To:Council [Council Members]

From: Giacomo Parisi

Pertaining To Property: 333 Pleasant Beach RD.

Re: Non-Agenda Delegation Details

In Year 2020, There was a By-Law order Issued For clean up of backyard at the above mentioned property. This order was issued during or just before covid lock down, in which all waste facilities were closed, Further more a copy of that Order should have been sent to the above address, the said order time limit Expired during the shut down. The By-Law order for clean up was carried out by the city just days after lock- down was lifted. This order should have been Re-issued after waste facilities reopened to have the 15 days to complie. Therefore I request that the \$4552.67 and all subsequent charges be absolved, do to the about mentioned argument. I thank the council for your time and consideration on this matter.